
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
29 January 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
With the A-Level exams beginning in May, the English department at Sackville School are in the position to 
offer four additional lessons to those students taking the English Literature course in the lead up to these 
examinations. These sessions are designed to support students in deepening their understanding of the texts 
they have been studying and allow them to further develop exam technique. It is valuable teaching time that 
we believe will be very useful for all students in the class. 
 
The lessons will be run by Mr Pearson. The dates and times for these four additional lessons are as follows: 

 Thursday 6 February D11 Period 1 

 Thursday 27 February D11 Period 1 

 Thursday 13 March D11 Period 1 

 Thursday 27 March D11 Period 1 
 
Whilst these lessons are not compulsory, we do believe that attendance will be of significant benefit to all 
students taking the course. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Liam Byrne 
Leader of KS5 English 
 

 
 
 


